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Project iGuardian  
DeKalb County Coordinated 
School Health and DeKalb 
County UT Extension are 
partnering with the U.S. 

Dept. of Homeland Security 
to present Project     

iGuardian. 
 Project iGuardian is         

focused on keeping children 
and teens safe from online 

predators through education and awareness.   
A Project iGuardian parent presentation will be held on 

September 4, 2018 from 6:00pm-7:30pm at the DeKalb 
County Complex auditorium.  U.S. Department of Home-
land Security Investigations Special Agent, Jonathan A. 
Hendrix, will be arming parents with knowledge and re-
sources to understand the dangers their children encounter exploring the digital 

world.  This presentation was also previously presented as an in-service for all staff 
of DeKalb County Schools and a student version of the program was presented to 

all students in 6th-9th grades. 
  

Active Seating...taking learning to the next level!   

Reduce squirming and fidgeting 

with active seats that are           

designed to stimulate thinking 

and allow continuous,              

non-distracting movement for 

Students.   

CSH has already purchased over 

180 active seats for our school 

system!  We love helping  our 

students in this way!   

                                                                                 
We would like to welcome Martha Taylor to the Coordinated 

School Health team!  Martha is the new CSH Assistant! 



 

 

 

 

Student and Staff Flu Shots 

The DeKalb County Health Department will be administering student and staff flu 
shot clinics this year.  All student forms will be given out the week of September 
10th.  All returned flu shot forms MUST be turned into the school by Tuesday, Sep-
tember 18th.   

The Health Dept. will be administering student and staff flu shots on the      
following dates: 

 Tuesday, October 2, SES in AM and DWS in PM 

 Wednesday, October 3, DMS 

 Thursday, October 4, NES in AM and DCHS in PM 

Regional Field Day- DWS and NES participated in the 3rd Annual CSH  
Regional Field Day in Smith County.  A boy and girl from 5th-8th grades was chosen to    

compete in 6 categories.  DeKalb County came in 2nd place this year!   


